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I beg you to review the plans to drive roadworks under our oldest monument. It's
inappropriate, vandalous and imperils the site, in addition to destroying the truly majestic
view of same. We all want to get where we're going that bit faster but surely not at the
expense of all the things that make life worth living?

Please reconsider.

Yours,
Gilda Lowe





